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Weekly Calendar \&ig;y/

Monday, Nov. 18

Tuesday, Nov. 19

Wednesday, Nov. 20 | Midterm Report Cards Sent Home

Thursday, Nov. 21

Friday, Nov. 22 PD Day—no school for students

Upcoming: Nov. 27—Full Disclosure Date (last date to drop a Grade 11 or 12 class)
Nov. 29—Aboriginal Post-Secondary Information Program
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Aboriginal Post-Secondary Information Program

Upcoming Opportunities

There is an exciting opportunity for Indigenous learners in grades 9-12 to experience a pathways fair on November 29 at Mohawk
College, Stoney Creek campus, hosted by the Aboriginal Post-Secondary Information Program (APSIP). Please see your Guidance
consellor if you are interested in participating.

Information For You

Queen’s Major Admission Awards

A reminder that the deadline for students who wish to be considered for the Chancellor’s Scholarship at Queen’s must
submit their application on the Hub by November 25. The Melvin R. Goodes Scholarship is a direct application to
Queen’s. You must have applied to Queen’s by November 20 to have access to the awards information.

Full Disclosure Reminder

If you are considering dropping a Semester 1 course and do not want the course reported on your transcript, you
must request the course be dropped by November 27.

Scholarship Report

There is a new edition of the Scholarship Report posted in the Hub Guidance course under Scholarships and Awards.

Supplementary Applications

As you apply to post-secondary programs, please ensure you meet the deadline for supplementary applications for
any program that requires one as part of your application. For applications that include essays, Queen’s University is
looking for students who hit on concepts of “Change makers, leaders, and global citizens”. These are good concepts
to keep in mind for any supplementary application essay.



